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Friday 12th January 2024  
 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 
 
As part of our trip to PGL in April, we will be ordering leavers’ hoodies for all of the children to wear there 
and back. The price for this has been included in the total price for the trip if your child is coming, so no 
further payment is needed if your child is coming to PGL or if you have already paid for this 
separately. 
 
On the front of the hoodies, there will be the Ravenscote logo and the initials of your child. On the back, 
there will be a large ‘24’ with the names of all of the children in the year group inside it.  
 
Over the next couple of weeks, we will be asking the children which size they would like us to order for 
them. My reason for writing this letter is to please have a conversation with your child regarding the sizes 
below to help them to make a sensible choice. Please note that the trip isn’t until April – so bear in mind the 
potential to grow between now and then! We have example hoodies in school so children will be offered the 
chance to try on the different sizes if they wish. Once they have chosen a size, this cannot be changed. We 
do have the option for adult sizes if your child is concerned about the youth sizing, please email me if this 
is the case and I will share with you the adult sizes. 
 
Your child will also be asked what initial they would like on their hoodie – we ask that the children use their 
initials unless they have an initial the same as someone else, in which case they can choose to include their 
middle name letter too. 
 
 

Size Age (sold as) Width (cm) Length (cm) 

Youth – Medium 7-8 46 56 

Youth – Large 9-11 48 59 

Youth - X-Large 12-13 50 63 

 
If you think that your child may struggle to fit the 12-13 size, we do have the option to order an adult sized 
hoodie and we will discuss this with any children we feel it may be necessary for – we know that we have 
some very tall children in the year! 
 
Thank you for your support with these. The children always love them so we look forward to handing them 
out! 
 
If you have any questions or queries please email me on info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk Please mark your 
email for my attention. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Mills 
Year 6 Assistant Headteacher 
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